

Friday 23rd October 2020,

Dear Parents,

PE Kits

After half term, we would like children in years 1-6 to come to school in their PE kit on PE days. We will be doing PE outside for as long as possible so children should wear their PE T-shirt, plain tracksuit bottoms and a plain jumper (this could be their school jumper or any other plain jumper). Children should not wear footballs strips or any other clothes with logos other than the school logo. Children should also wear trainers instead of plimsolls.

Turquoise- Wednesday Emerald- Thursday Ruby- Monday Jade- Friday (Swimming kit) Jet- Tuesday Opal- Thursday Amethyst- Thursday Diamond- Friday Moonstone- Friday Topaz- Friday

Reception children should continue to bring in their kit and get changed during school time as changing their clothes is part of their EYFS learning.

Reminders

Please ensure children bring coats into school after half term as well as jumpers so we can continue to spend time outside.

A reminder that KS2 children do not need to be in school before 8.55am. We wish to avoid having children waiting around in the playground.

Many thanks for your support this half term. Have a lovely break.

Mrs Morgan-Soane Headteacher

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









